LLI NEWS UPDATE JANUARY 25, 2001

FINANCIAL FORUM Revived:

Several members responded to our "Last Chance" article in the January newsletter by remaining after the January 19 Spring Kick-Off and expressed strong support in making the **Financial Forum** a reality. Since so many of the LLI members have busy schedules, there was a consensus on holding the meetings as "brown bag" lunch affairs following the monthly forums. Accordingly, the first **Financial Forum** will convene on **February 5** immediately after the monthly Forum meeting concludes. It will be held in the President's Dining Room which is located behind the Forum room. So bring your lunch if you wish (not a requirement for attendance) - we will conclude no later than 1:30 pm.

Theater Club Has Selected Three Performances:

- 1. Capital Steps (political satire) at West Springfield High School benefitting the West Springfield Madrigals at 7:00 pm, Sunday, February 18. Cost is \$20.00.
- 2. **Perseus Bayou** (musical retelling of the "Persus Myth") at George Mason University Theater at 4:00 pm, Sunday, March 25. Cost is \$18.75. Parking is an additional \$4.00.
- 3. **Hotel Universe** (Philip Barry comedy about American "Blue Bloods") at the American Century Theater, Gunston Arts Center in Arlington. The performance will be on Saturday, May 5 at 2:30 pm. Cost is \$11.25.

The LLI Theater Club has only 20 tickets for each of these shows so you will want to make your reservations early. Checks are payable to LLI; send them to LLI (Theater Club), c/o Continuing Education, NVCC, 8333 Little River Turnpike, Annandale VA 22003. Please designate which performance(s) you wish to attend and the number of tickets desired for each. If you are planning to attend the play at George Mason, don't include the cost for parking - you will pay the \$4.00 at the garage.

LLI Charter Elderhostel (June 10-15):

There has been some confusion over the deposit amount required to reserve a space in our Rehoboth Beach Elderhostel. The amount per person is \$120.00 (vice \$95.00) payable to LLI by March 1. The registration form appears on page 21 of the Spring Program catalog. The bus will pick you up at the Mason District Governamental Center, 6507 Columbia Pike, Annandale on Sunday, June 10 and return you on Friday, June 15. Arrangements have been made with the Police Department for you to park your vehicle at the Center while you are at the Elderhostel. Please make your reservation early. You don't want to miss this fascinating experience. Questions??? Call Louise Sousk at 703 323-9144.

Computer Classes Start at 10:30 am:

For LLI members fortunate enough to be accepted in one of the ever-popular computer courses, please note that class sessions begin at 10:30 am (vice 10:00 am) and finish at noon. This is ½ hour later than our normal starting time for morning classes in order to accommodate the NVCC computer lab staff who so generously support LLI.

Found in the Forum after a recent LLI event:

A black hat A black mitten Pair of sunglasses in case

SEE YOU ON February 5!!!!!!